
Uniform 

Thank you for ensuring the children have returned 
to school this term with the correct uniform and are   

smartly dressed. Please can parents label all    
children's jumpers and PE kit in a permanent 

marker so we can ensure they don’t get lost. Each 
class has a black permanent pen. Please ask if 

you want your child’s jumper labelling. Please can   
parents also make sure nail varnish is saved for 
weekends and school holidays and not worn for 

school. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Earrings 

We are aware that some children have had their 
ears pierced over the summer holidays. Please 
can parents make sure children wear a pair of 

small stud earrings in school and that on a PE day 
earrings are taken out. This is for health and safety 

reasons. 

Class Dojo 

Class Dojo is an app that teachers and staff will use to 
share key information with you and photos of your child 
while they are learning. If you need to contact either the 

class teacher or another member, please phone the office 
or email us at office@cloverfields.org.uk 

Sporting Opportunities 

This year, we are aiming for all children in KS2 to         
represent the school in a sporting event whether that be 

with another local school on Cloverfields grounds or 
through a tournament or  competition in the local         

community through Sports Partnership. We recognise all 
sports are important therefore your child might be         

selected to participate in a different event to last year. 

Reminder 

School closes for half term on Friday 20th October and reopens to children on Tuesday 31st October. 

November 14th - Reception - Year 6 flu vaccinations. Please find the online form on ClassDojo or ask the office. 

Permissions 

We would like to remind all parents and carers about 
keeping your child's permissions and consent up to date. 

If you have any queries about this please contact the 
school office. 

Bikes and Scooters 

We encourage children to come to school on bikes and 
scooters as we recognise the importance of a healthy life-
style. In order to keep everyone safe in the playground, 

please remind your child to walk with their bike or scooter 
once they are on the school grounds. 

Non-uniform Cosy Clothes 

On the 5th October, we’re encouraging the children to 
come to school dressed in cosy clothes. This is to support 

their understanding of changing seasons. There is a    
special lunch menu on this day, please see the MCAS 

app. 

Snacks 

We are aware that children can struggle to       

concentrate if they are hungry. If your child is in 

KS2 and you want to send them with a healthy 

snack such as fruit, raisins or a cereal bar to eat at    

playtime, then we will encourage them to eat it 

while sat outside at playtime. Please make sure 

these do not contain nuts. 

The children in KS1 are already provided with fruit 
through a government funded scheme and those 

in  Foundation Stage have milk daily. 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported 
our book fair it was a huge success. In total we 

made £1232.78 this means we will get £678.03 to 
spend on books for the school.  

We already can’t wait for next year!  

 


